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The first-ever National Air Traffic Service (NATS) Infringement Prevention Award has been 

awarded to Stapleford Flight Centre. This is a result of the sustained campaign led by Deputy 

Head of Training, Brian Peppercorn. 

 

The NATS Infringement Prevention Award 2013 was presented to Stapleford Flight Centre at the 

airfield on 15 February. The presentation was made by Jonathan Smith, NATS GA Lead and Jon 

Bolton, Swanwick Infringement Lead to Brian Peppercorn. The certificate “recognises Stapleford 

Flight Centre for its work to prevent infringement into controlled airspace”. 

 

 
 

 
Jon Bolton, Brian Peppercorn, Jonathan Smith, at the presentation of the NATS award to Stapleford Flight Centre. PHOTO: 

Robin Fletcher  


